October 2022

Monthly Meeting – Next meeting will be Wednesday October 26, 2022. E-board at 6:00 with regular meeting following at 7:00.

Steak Fry -- Saturday Oct 22 Serving from 5:30-7:30 Rib Eyes \$22, Sirloin \$15, Salad Bar \$8.

Blood Drive will be November 8 at Don Bosco. Next Legion drive will be Jan 17.

Thank You

- Marci Schmit for her generous donation towards restroom.
- Bill Mangrich for his generous donation towards restroom.
- Lester Schares for his generous donation towards restroom.
- Dennis Staebell for his generous donation towards restroom.
- Color Guard for football games, thanks to Steve Weber, Bill Mangrich, Randy Phillips, Gary Mangrich and Cleo Fischels.
- Thank you to Charlie Steils, Bill Mangrich and Tom Schaefer for cleaning our guns.
- Thanks to Bill Johannes for keeping our donor and member boards up to date.
- Thank you to Amy Etringer Weston for her generous donation of profits from the yearly craft sales, raising money for veterans.
- Thank you to all the members that showed up as honor guard for Fritz Even and Harold Bienfang's funeral.

Veterans day celebration by Bosco School System **will be on Nov 10 this year**. Coffee and rolls will be served at St Mary Center in Gilbertville after the Raymond mass approximately from 8:45-9:15 when the ceremony will begin at 9:15.

Rest in Peace to members Fritz Even and Harold Bienfang

Coming Events:

October 8 Morrison/Mannion Wedding. Nov 5 Reilly Anniversary
October 22 Steak Fry Nov 8 Blood Drive at Bosco
October 26 Monthly Meeting Nov 20 Anniversary Weber
Nov 26 Anniversary Frost

Commander: Denny Staebell 319-290-8697 Manager: Renee Pecenka 319-215-9047 Website: www.americanlegionpost714.com Email: Americanlegionpost714@gmail.com

American Legion Post 714

PO Box 101 1110 6th St

Gilbertville IA 50634